
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
YOUTH ADVISORY COMMISSION 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 9, 2014 
6:00 P.M. 

 
The regularly scheduled Youth Advisory Commission meeting of 
Wednesday, July 9, 2014, has been cancelled. 
 
 
The next regular scheduled meeting is on August 13, 2014. 
 
 
Posted:  July 3, 2014 
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